
From: dinanroom
To: Christopher Mulligan; Planning Info
Subject: Correction: For the BOA Re: Letter of support for 650 Maplewood Ave
Date: Tuesday, April 11, 2023 6:46:46 PM

> On Apr 11, 2023, at 1:26 PM, dinanroom <dinanroom@gmail.com> wrote:
>
> ﻿To the Board of Adjustment:
> Please consider this letter of support for Seacoast Motorbikes to construct a rear addition. I’m an abutter across the
street and look forward to this empty building being utilized by well established local businesspeople.
> Thank you for your work on behalf of all residents,
>
> Elizabeth Dinan
> 639 Maplewood Ave
>
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